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WATER TREATMENT FACILITY 
Minor construction preparation work for the water 
treatment facility expansion is expected to begin 
the week of December 7. This includes marking 
underground utilities, removing selected trees north 
of the facility, installing the construction trailer, 
and other minor work. After this preparation work 
is complete, crews will begin the water treatment 
facility expansion construction. This is anticipated to 
start in January 2021. The expansion is scheduled to 
be operational by the summer of 2022. 

Minor traffic impacts may be necessary during the 
project. Residents will receive a paper notice at their 
door before any major impacts occur. 

Watermain construction is scheduled to begin 
in the spring of 2021 and last until fall of 2021. 
Minor preparation work will occur before this time, 
including marking underground utilities and tree 
removals at the Well 5 site. Minor traffic impacts 
may be necessary during the project., but no 
detours are anticipated. Residents will receive a 
paper notice at their door before any major impacts 
occur. 

Well 5 construction will also begin in the spring 
of 2021 and last until fall of 2021. No impacts to 
residents are anticipated at this time. 
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Nicole Schmidt
Project Liaison, 612-790-1721
CarverUtilities@bolton-menk.com

Notices will be distributed to residents for any 
specific impacts that may occur, and weekly updates 
will be posted on the project website throughout 
construction. To have these updates sent directly 
to your inbox, sign up for email updates on the 
website. If you have any questions, feel free to call 
the project hotline or send us an email.
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